
At our last Celebration Assembly 
Star Award’s the certificates went to 

Fred and Meghan in Dinghy Class, 
Ellysia in Skiff Class, Ernie and Finley in 
Sloop Class, Harrison, Charlie and Isla 
in Lugger Class and Dolly and Faith in 
Schooner Class.  This week the awards 
go to Harriet and Kes in Dinghy Class, Lilly and Sarah-Jane in Skiff 
Class, William and Lulu in Sloop Class, Sienna, Sam and Maddie in 
Lugger Class and Dolly, Finley, Hector and Jessica in Schooner Class.  
Congratulations and well done, you’re all shining Mousehole stars! 

Diary Dates for information: 
 Tuesday, 10th February, Chinese New Year lunch. 
 Thursday, 12th February, Cornwall Music Service Trust concert 

at Truro Cathedral 6:00pm. 
 Monday, 16th February, start of half term week. 
 Wednesday, 25th February, Young Americans performance. 
 Wednesday, 5th March, St Pirrans day. 
 Friday, 13th March, Red Nose Day TBC. 
 Thursday, 19th March, RE block—Hinduism 
 Monday, 23rd March, start of science week. 
 Monday, 30th March, start of Easter holidays. 
 Monday, 13th April, start of Summer term. 
 Wednesday, 29th April, Bags2School collection at 9:00am. 
 Monday, 4th May, school CLOSED for bank holiday. 
 Thursday, 7th May, school CLOSED for polling station. 
 Monday, 25th May, start of half term week. 
Don’t forget, dates can be found on the events page of our website. 

By clicking on events you can often find out more.  
www.mousehole.cornwall.sch.uk or search for Mousehole School. 

We hope you all have a great weekend. 
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Schooner Class new books. 



Skiff and Sloop Classes had a really enjoyable day 

out at the Falmouth Maritime Museum last 

week as part of their wreck and rescue 
investigation.  They learnt all about Henry 

Trengrouse and his important inventions 
and tested them out by rescuing John 
Henry from his sinking boat, using both a 
rocket line and the breeched buoy!  
Everyone had great fun. The children also 
learnt how to make rope and were very 
excited to explore the Sea King helicopter, 
the life savers quad 

bike, life raft and inshore lifeboat in the sea 
rescue exhibition. Thank you to our parent 
helpers and well done to the children, who 
behaved brilliantly! 

Congratulations to our Hockey Team who have qualified for the 
finals, well done everyone in the team.  Also, congratulations to the 

Year 3 and 4 Badminton A-Team who have also qualified for their 
finals. 
 

Schooner Class are proud of their new Class Books purchased with 
money they raised at the Christmas fayre.  Ironheart, by Allan 
Boroughs a local author, will be the new class book.  Each child will 
have their name at the front of one of the books and this will be a 
lasting reminder for others to enjoy.   
 

The Schooner 
Class children are 

also writing about 
myths in ancient 
Greece.  We have 
attached a sample 
from Talulah which 
we hope  you will 
enjoy reading. 
 

This week Lugger 
Class have been 

having a balloon 
debate.  Each child 
took on the role of a person from history and argued why they were 
the most heroic and should remain in the balloon.  The children 
have studied the speeches of Martin Luther-King Jr and Winston 
Churchill and delivered some very persuasive performances. 


